
 

Dear Parents, 

     It is time to start the Famous Hoosier Research Project also known as the Wax 

Museum Project.  Your child will select the famous Hoosier that he or she is 

interested in researching.  Please record several choices on the attached page.  

We will try to give your child the first or second choice if possible. 

     We have selected over 90 famous Hoosiers to choose from on the attached 

pages, and we have research articles already linked on our websites.  Visit 

www.mrswarnerarlington.weebly.com or www.mrspedigoarlington.weebly.com 

and look under Indiana History/Wax Museum Research to find articles to print 

out.  If you are able to print out articles and photos from home, this will help us 

get started more quickly with the project here at school.  Students will take turns 

in class and/or use computer lab time to print articles and photos at school as 

well. 

     Your child will take research notes, write a report, create a display board, and 

write a short speech where the famous Hoosier comes to life during the Wax 

Museum. Students will need to dress in character and/or have props for the 

speech. Mark your calendars for Monday, May 14th.  We plan to view the Wax 

Museum in our cafeteria.  All family members are welcome to come.  We will let 

you know your child’s speech time soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Warner & Mrs. Pedigo 

 

Contact your child’s history teacher with any questions. 

terri.pedigo@ftcsc.k12.in.us    Phone: 803-5222 

joanne.warner@ftcsc.k12.in.us  Phone: 803-5230 
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